
 

Bond Update 
October 18, 2019 

Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

Again, thank you for voting to improve the future of Fitzgerald Public Schools and 
for our students.  With the funds approved in the 2019 Bond Proposal, FPS will be 
enhancing building security, remodeling learning spaces and updating technology 
for student and faculty use.   All projects are designed to meet the needs of 
students, faculty, parents and district residents. 

One of the first projects to be completed this 
March will be an upgrade of the Chatterton 
Planetarium.  This includes replacement of 
the 50 year old projection system.  The 
upgrades will bring state-of-the-art laser 
projection to the district.  The lighting and 
sound systems will also be replaced to 
provide more energy efficient operation.  The 
new equipment will enhance and invigorate 
astronomy, earth science and biology 
instruction for grade levels across the 
district. 

A building-by-building summary of bond 
projects can be found on the District’s 
website.  To access, go to the Fitzgerald 
Public Schools website and click on the 
“2019 Bond” icon on the home page.  A 
breakdown of bond improvements by school 
is available under “Project List”, and periodic 
progress updates will be posted there as well.    
Though some projects and purchases will be 
completed in later years, the design process 
for several projects is underway with 
construction to begin the summer of 2020.    
Please continue to check our website to stay 
up to date on the design, construction, and 
completion of bond improvements!  

 

 

 

Existing Chatterton Projection System 

Proposed State-of-the-Art Projection System 


